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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Odd Sock Day Monday 13th November 

National Anti-Bullying Week Monday 13th to Friday 17th November 

BBC Children in Need day Friday 17th November 2023 

 

We have an exciting week coming up in which we will be supporting a number of different national 

events. 

 

On Monday 13th November students and staff are encouraged to wear odd socks to school along 

with their normal school uniform.  This will be an opportunity to celebrate our diversity and 

uniqueness across our school. 

 

Throughout this week, we will also be engaging in activities in our PSHE lessons and assemblies 

which support National Anti-Bullying week.  Please ask your children about what they have been 

doing at school in these sessions. 

 

This year we will be supporting the BBC Children in Need Appeal by raising funds in the following 

two ways. 

 

Firstly, students are invited to come school for the day dressed in their own clothes, in return, we 

ask for a minimum donation of £2 which will go towards the appeal fund.  The day will not be a fancy 

dress day, simply an opportunity for the students to wear their own clothes if they wish, of course if 

they would prefer, they can wear school uniform. 

 

Secondly, we will be holding a cake sale at breaktime for the students and staff; we will be selling 

cakes and cookies that our Post 16 students will be making.  Items will be on sale for either 50p or 

£1.00, so please ensure that your child does not come to school with too much money that day. 

 

Thank you for your support for these important national events. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
 

Mr M Adams 

Head of School 


